
 

 

 

July 5, 2024 

 

Debbie Racca-Sittre, City Clerk 

Office of the City Clerk 

City of San Antonio 

P.O. Box 839966 

San Antonio, TX 78283 

 

Re:  Letter of Recommendation  

 City of San Antonio Diez y Seis Commission 

 

Dear Ms. Racca-Sittre:  

 

Please accept this letter as the official recommendation from the Guadalupe Cultural Arts Center 

for Belinda Menchaca to serve on the San Antonio Diez y Seis Commission as our 

representative.  

 

The endorsement of Belinda Menchaca, in her capacity of Education Director, is specifically for 

the seat on the Commission that is reserved for the Guadalupe Cultural Arts Center.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at your convenience at 

cristinab@guadalupeculturalarts.org.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Cristina Ballí 

Executive Director 

Guadalupe Cultural Arts Center 


	Cristina Ballí
	Executive Director



